
 

 
3​rd​ December 2018 
 
KS1 Christmas Performance 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sparrow and Blackbird Class would like to invite you to their Christmas Performance of ​Born in a 
Barn​​ ​​which they will be performing at ​2:00pm​​ on ​Monday 17​​th​​ December 2018​​ in the school hall. 
We ask that each child wears their black jogging bottoms and will be asked individually to wear a 
particular colour t-shirt or top which we will send a note home about. (If there’s a problem with colour, 
please let us know).  
All costumes will be made in school, so you will not have to buy or make anything.  
 
Tickets for the show will be available ​from Monday 10​​th​​ December​​, and all forms and money must 
be returned to ​your child’s class teacher​​. As in previous years we are making a small charge of 
£1.00 per ticket which will be used to cover the cost of costume materials as well as a donation to 
charity. We will send home the tickets you order when we have received your form and payment.  
 
Although we are making an initial allocation of two tickets per family, please indicate on the form 
below if you require more tickets and we will allocate any spare tickets at a later date. Please do not 
pay for any extra tickets until they have been allocated to you.  
 
The children have been working very hard to produce this play and we are proud of their 
achievements. We are looking forward to welcoming you to this year’s performance. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A Mehigan & Mrs G Rawling 
  

 
  

KS1 Christmas Performance 
  

  
Pupil Name:__________________________ Class:_____________________________ 
  
  
I/We would like _______________ tickets. I would like __________ extra tickets. 
  
  
I/We have enclosed £_______________________(please include payment with your ticket order max 2 per 
child)  

 


